
                                         KENMORE-TOWN OF TONAWANDA UFSD
                                                   FOOD SERVICE DEPARTMENT
                                                               1500 Colvin Blvd.
                                                         Buffalo, NY  14223-1196
                                                       (716) 874-8400, Ext. 20404

Dear Parent/Guardian,

*USDA Extended Free Meals for all Students through December 31, 2020 *

Meal Kits are FREE to all Ken-Ton Students

                            We split the meal distribution into two days (based on last name):

                                          * A-M families: Tuesday, 4:00pm - 7:00pm only

                                          * N - Z families: Thursday, 4:00pm -7:00pm only

                                            You may choose any one of the 3 pick up sites~

                                                Holmes Elementary ~ (in loop) 

                                              Hoover Middle School ~ (back lot)

                                             Franklin Elementary School ~ (back lot) 

*** If you are unable to pick up your child's meal kit during the designated 
times/days please email or call the Food Service Office and we would be happy to 
make other arrangements for your pick up time. ***

Meal kits will include all meals for a school week. Reheating instructions and a menu will be 

provided for appropriate consumption of meals.

If a family has students that attend different schools, they will pick up all meal kits at a single 

location. Parents will receive a student meal card for each child enrolled in the Ken-Ton School 

buildings within their household. This card will have the student's identification number in a 

barcode format that will be scanned at the pick-up site. This card will need to be presented 

each week to complete the transaction. There will also be an option to download a mobile 

barcode app for parents/students phones that can be presented at the meal pick up site. 

Directions to get the app are posted on the district's website.   

Further questions can be sent to kroll@ktufsd.org  or by calling 874-8400 ext. 20404

Thank you for your continued support!
Kim A. Roll
Food Service Director


